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1. Event Title: Expert talk on ‘Opportunities for Mechanical Engineers in Data 

Science and Machine Learning 

2. Event Date: 15/11/2021 

3. Event Conduction Duration: 12.00 pm to 01:00 pm 

4. Event Venue: Virtual (Google Meet) 

5. Resource Person: Dr. Sudharson D. Sir (SME & AP IN DATA SCIENCE) 

6. Name of Event Coordinator: Prof. S. B. Ambekar  

  7. Anchors:                                 Madhuri Barhe (TE Mech. Student) 

                                                               Prit Jagtap (TE Mech. Student) 

8. Session Objective & Outcome:  

Objectives: Students able to know the opportunities into the domain of Data 

Science and Machine Learning. It helps the students in developing new insights in the 

mechanical engineering field. Because of this talk Students can able to explain and 

explore new or more ideas in a better way and it also help the students in creating 

there future more efficiently, wisely and in a proper manner by understanding the 

trends of current market situation. 

Outcomes: Students participated in this virtual session on ‘Opportunities in 

Mechanical Engineers in Data Science and Machine Learning’ by Dr. Sudharson D. 

Students understand the various scope for Mechanical Engineering students in Data 



Science & Machine Learning field, they also understand how to prepare and crack 

interviews and they enjoyed the session. Students asked  so many questions which is 

related to the opportunities for Mechanical Engineers into this domain. So many 

Participants are there to listen the guidance of Dr. Sudharson D. Sir.   

9. Total Number of Students Present: 95 

10. Session photos: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

THANKS TO ALL FOR PARTICIPATION IN THE 

SESSION 


